
I 

American Philosophical Quarteriy 
NICHOLAS RESCHER, EDITOR 

DEPARTMENT OF PHILOSOPHY 
UNTVERSITY OF PITTS0URGH 
pr r r sBURGH. P E N N S Y L V A N I A 

Februaxy 1, 1971 

Professor José Ferrater-Mora 
Department of Philosophy 
Bryn Mavr College 
Bryn Mavr, Pennsylvania 

Dear José : 

I vonder if you would flnd it possible to give ttie American Phll-
osophical Quarterly your comments on and evaluation of Professor Morris1 

paper enclosed herewith. In case you do not think that you can look the 
paper over within three weeke of receipt, would you please return it to 
me. Thank you for your cooperation. 

Sincerely yours, 

Vjr, A ¿>JL— 
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Nicholas Rescher 
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